

TERM 4 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER I TUESDAY 7 NOVEMBER 2023



KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION

Orientation started for the new Kindergarten class of 2024. Parents dropped their child at a kindergarten room where they were able to play and make new friends. While the students were getting to know each other the parents met in S block for an information session. New students also had a chance to sing, read, make craft and most of all play. The 2 hours went very fast. It was a great start to their educational journey and we look foward to seeing them again in 2024.



Mrs Trudi Woods Year 2 Teacher